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Dear Parents and Carers, 
Firstly, a very big thank you to everyone that came to help us in the garden yesterday. It was a very cold day but a good 
few parents, children and staff turned out to help and we got lots done! Thank you also to everyone that returned their 
parent questionnaires. We had our best ever return rate with an overwhelmingly positive consensus of opinion. We will be 
sharing the full results with you all over the next few weeks. 
Finally, don’t forget to keep an eye on the school Facebook and Twitter pages for daily updates on school life! 
Kind regards 
Miss K Aldred 

Waitrose Green Tokens 
 

The lovely people at Waitrose Bagshot have chosen our school 
to be one their chosen good causes in their Community Matters 
Green Token scheme, during the month of May. Please spread 
the word to everyone you know and pop your green token in 

our box! 

 
  

Reading Champions 
Each term staff now nominate ‘Reading champions’ who they 

feel have made outstanding progress and shown real effort and 
commitment to improving their reading. Last term we took our 

‘champions’ to a book shop in Richmond. This term our staff 
have nominated eight children to attend a children’s literature 

festival in Barnes. (13
th

 May) Look out for updates! 
This will now be a termly event to ensure we celebrate as many 

‘champions’ as possible. 

 

Dates for your Diaries  
 

07/5/18     Bank Holiday  
11/5/18     Year R Trip: Woolley Firs 
11/5/18:    FOBSA Party Night 
21/5/18:     Science Week 
23/5/18:    Sept 2018 New Entrants Welcome meeting (7.00pm) 
24/5/18- 25/5/18 Yr. 2 RHS Wisley Competition. 
28/5/18     Half Term 
4/6/18       Inset day 
 
5/6/18       School reopens at 08.45am 
 
8/6/18       FOBSA Quiz Night 
13/6/18     Year 2 Trip: Winchester Science Centre 
21/6/18:    Year 1 Trip: Bockett Farm Centre 
22/6/18:    FOBSA Film Night 
3/07/18:    Transition Day  (All yr groups) 
6/7/18        Annual reports to parents 
9/7/18       Open afternoon 3.15-5.30 
11/7/18     Family day (Sports day) 
16/7/18    Year 2 Leavers Disco 
20/7/18     Final Assembly 09.15am 
 
      School closes at 2.00pm  
23/07/18 Inset Day 
 

 
 
 

Science Week 
21

st
-25

th
 May 

I am pleased to inform you that we will be holding a Science week this term. Miss Parkinson, our lead Science teacher has lots of lovely 
activities planned including a visit from the Science Museum team, for the whole school. Thank you to FOBSA who have kindly agreed to 

pay for this enrichment opportunity. 

FOBSA Chairperson 
As I am sure you are aware, all schools face significant financial 

challenges at the moment. Without FOBSA and your support 
many of the extra activities we offer our children would just not 
be possible. I am writing to inform you that our current chair will 
be standing down at the end of this academic year, after a very 
successful two years. We now need your help in finding a new 

chair. Whilst it may seem like a daunting ‘job’ the role of chair is 
heavily supported by me and the whole FOBSA team and without 
a chair FOBSA will have to close. If you would like to know more 
about the role please do not hesitate to get in touch with myself 

or any of the FOBSA team. 

 

RHS Wisley  
24

th
-25

th
 May 

 
Year two gardeners will be entering the RHS Budding 

Gardeners competition at RHS Wisley this year. The children 
will be working with Mr Barker over the coming weeks to 

design and then plant a Bee friendly garden. All Year 2 children 
will help to create the garden and then four representatives will 

go to RHS Wisley to present their creation to the judges. 


